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The Betty Foy Sanders Department of Art ceramic students will host their annual Chili 
Bowl Sale, as part of the Empty Bowl Project, on Thursday, October 30 from 11am - 
1pm at Georgia Southern's Rotunda with all proceeds benefitting the Statesboro Food 
Bank.  
  

Support the Statesboro Food Bank 

Thursday, October 30 
11am - 1pm 
Rotunda, Georgia Southern University 

Cash or check only, please!  
 
BFSDoArt students sell handcrafted bowls with a simple meal for $10. Patrons get to keep their bowl, 
which serves as a reminder of the many who are in need – both locally and nationally.  The two-hour sale 
takes place each year during Be the Change Week (formally Social Justice & Well.I.Am Weeks) on 

Georgia Southern’s campus. In this short time frame, the BFSDoArt students traditionally sell out of chili 
and raise record donations for the Statesboro Food Bank. 

Donations are welcome!  
For every dollar donated, the Statesboro Food Bank is able to 

provide the equivalent of seven meals to someone in need. This 

bank serves as the largest food supplier in the area, assisting the 

surrounding counties of Tattnall, Candler, Screven and Toombs. The Statesboro Food Bank feeds anyone 

in need, however, they mainly service the working poor.  

 

http://students.georgiasouthern.edu/LeadServe/sjw/
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The Betty Foy Sanders Department of Art's Empty Bowl Project is made possible from generous support by the department's 

students, the Office of Student Leadership and Civic Engagement, Eagle Dining Services, Lions International (Statesboro), and 

the Downtown Rotary Club of Statesboro. 
  

 
Empty Bowls is an international grassroots effort to fight hunger and was created by The Imagine Render 

Group. 
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